
 

PROVIDER ALERT 
 

July 19, 2010 
 

Copayments for State-funded Dually Eligible Medicare/Medicaid Consumers 
 

Effective Immediately:  Per MHA instructions, copayments will be deducted from the 
reimbursement for services provided to state-funded dually eligible Medicare/Medicaid consumers 
(SDUL).   
 
Providers may refer to the reimbursement schedule, posted on this website, to identify the services 
for which copayments are applicable:  
(http://maryland.valueoptions.com/provider/cliams_finance/PMHS_Reimbursement_Schedule.pdf). 
 
In the future, adjustments will be made to the claims previously paid in full, i.e. without deducting 
the appropriate copayment.  Providers will receive advance notice before the retraction process 
begins. 
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